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MEDIA RELEASE 

For Immediate Release 
 

DATE:  July 20, 2021 

 

SUBJECT:  Road Closure, July 21,2021 

NW Coast between NW 6th and NW 8th  

 

Contact person: Bob Fuller, Public Works Administrative Assistant 

   541-574-5874 
 

The City of Newport advises that there will be a closure of NW Coast between NW 6th and NW 

8th, on Wednesday, July 21, 2021. Water crews will be installing a new water service.  

 

Access will be maintained for residents on this segment, but the road will be closed to through 

traffic. Detour signs will direct traffic via NW High St. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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